
 

August 10, 2021 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 

 

It’s great to be back in St. Paul and to see so many familiar faces. As I make my way around the 

Home it is a delight to meet the Residents and new staff.  As you are well aware, here at Holy 

Family Home it is our number one priority to keep our Residents safe and healthy. As you know 

the positivity rate for Ramsey county has gone up weekly.  

 

With a heavy heart, I have to announce a staff member has just tested positive for COVID. At 

this time, we regret all visits with the exception of compassionate visits must be suspended until 

further notice. Visits will resume as soon as it is safe to do so. 

 

Recently we welcomed two new Little Sisters. Sr. Cecilia is in charge of the 3rd floor and Sr. 

Mary William, a native of St. Paul is in charge of the 4th & 5th floors.  

To schedule a compassionate visit, you must call 651-227-0336 and ask to speak with the Sister 

on the floor as follows:  

• 2nd Floor – Sr. Maria Joseph   Ext. 1702 

• 3rd Floor – Sr. Cecilia   Ext. 1701 

• 4th & 5th Floor – Sr. Mary William Ext. 1745 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we all work together to keep your loved ones, 

Sisters and staff safe during this difficult time. Let’s continue our prayers for the safety of all and 

I hope my next letter brings better news.  

May God bless you! 

Mother Theresa, lsp 

P.S. We are working on up-dating our visitation guidelines.  

 


